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PROJECT NOTIFICATION 
 
DATE:  April 4, 2013 
RE:   Midway Crossings – Light Cleaning 
 

 
 
Please be aware crews are scheduled to clean the Midway Crossings lights (tall poles 
and ground level lighting) along Woodlawn Avenue and Ellis Avenue for up to four 
weeks beginning Monday, April 8.  The campus community can expect the following: 
 

• Work will begin along the east side of Woodlawn Avenue and progress west. 
• Work is scheduled Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 
• Rolling scaffolding will be present to reach high areas. 
• Sidewalk closures are not required. 

 

 
  

Please direct questions to Dan Larson, client services manager, Facilities Services at 
drlarson@uchicago.edu, or 773.834.1617. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this work. 
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